From:
To: -- City Council

**Subject:** GPAC Appointments, part 2

**Date:** Monday, February 6, 2023 4:00:46 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--Dear City Council Members,

The individuals on the GPAC will determine the future of Petaluma, so your choice of whom to appoint is crucial.

With that in mind, I hope you will choose from the following:

- Brent Newell
- Teddy Herzog
- Hal Bohner
- Jerome Cleland
- Ron Chestnut
- Sharon Kirk
- Taryn Obaid

I have read through the applications, and see that some of these individuals are eminently qualified. I know a few of them, and I am confident in their knowledge and dedication.

I hope you will carefully consider them. This is a time when the General Plan is more important than ever. We know more than ever about the results of our actions upon the environment, and in particular, climate change. It is urgent that we select people who understand the issues and who have the commitment and energy to advocate for a healthy future for Petaluma.

Beverly Alexander

Petaluma CA 94952

"Hope is not the conviction that something will turn out well, but the certainty that it is worth doing, no matter how it turns out." - Vaclay Havel